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(Please continue comments on the back of this page if more space is needed. Thank you.) 
 

Name:   
 
Address:   
 
   
 
Email:    
 
Phone:    

 
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.  
Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Jennifer 
Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator by phone at (386) 943-5367, or via email at Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us. 
 
We welcome your comments. You may also mail your comments to: Mary Brooks, Public Information Officer, Quest 
Corporation of America, 2431 Aloma Avenue, Suite 231, Winter Park, Florida 32810. You may also email comments to 
info@wekivaparkway.com. Thank you! 
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